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JULY CALENDAR

Hello Fellow Kiwanians,

Another month has gone by and a new one has started. June was a 
packed  month  for  Kiwanis  between  picking  up  flags  and  putting
them back out, Charter Night for the Grass Lake Kiwanis Club, the 
Cascades  Splash  Pad  opening,  and  the  start  (and  end)  of  the
Summer  movies  at  the  Michigan  Theatre.  Unfortunately,  the
Michigan Theatre is going to be closed for a while due to some much- 
needed renovations.

Besides keeping busy this  past  month,  Sally  Wingle  has agreed
to become our club Historian and complete our annual scrapbook
chronicling the good our club does each year. If you have any photos
or important event information about our club, please reach out to 
Sally so she can include it in our scrapbook.

Last Friday was our last book collection date for the Back to School 
Bash book drive. The books will be at the event for students to take 
as they wish. Many of the students that attend this event don’t have 
access to books on a regular basis.

Next Friday (July 7th) we will not be meeting, but we will be back on 
July 14th.

Yours in service, 
Chandra

Wednesday,  July  5
Zoom Bd Mtg @ Noon

Friday, July 7 - NO 
MEETING!

Friday, July 14 - Jeff 
Mazur - Flowering Tree 
Project Presentation

Wednesday, July 19
Zoom Bd Mtg @ Noon

Friday, July 21 - Annual
Foundation & Awards Day

Friday, July 28
Amy Kinder -
Jackson Animal Shelter

VISIT  US  ON  FACEBOOK  AND  INSTAGRAM

P  O  BOX  1426  JACKSON,  MICHIGAN  49204 ,  JACKSONKIWANIS. COM



Cascades  Manor  House

“Kirk at the Manor House has hired new wait staff servers.  It  takes a while for them to 
learn  all  the  details  and  procedures.  Consequently,  Kirk  has  asked  us  to  be  considerate,
polite, patient, and respectful with these newly hired people. “

Joe Wolfe

Friday, July 21st Annual Foundation & Awards Day

Friday, July 21st is our annual Foundation & Awards Day Awards are Perfect Attendance, 
Legion of Honor (25 year members and each subsequent 5-year increment – we have some 
at 25, 35, 45 & 50 years!) – so it would be nice to have attendance to congratulate these 
members. We also present new members with a Kiwanis plaque. Andy Johnson will bring us 
up to date on the financial end of our Foundation investments and how much is available 
for the club and Foundation to spend. Through the Foundation we have been able to 
support the new Y Center, the Jackson School for the Arts, the Dahlem Center, Pickle Ball
Courts, and many other community projects that the club could not do without the support
of the Foundation.

Annual Kiwanis Summer Picnic

The annual picnic is scheduled for Friday, August 25th (see attachment with ticket 
information). A steak dinner cooked to your perfection (you’re the cook) will be served 
along with side dishes, dessert, beer, wine, water, and pop. There will be no luncheon 
meeting at the Manor House that day. There will be golf at noon at Burr Oak prior to the 
picnic. Please see Glenn Pascoe to sign up for the golf. Spouses, children, and guests are 
always welcome and the picnic is a great time for them to share a very relaxed Kiwanis 
environment.



June Kiwanis  Events

Interfaith Shelter 
Luncheon

We served sub sandwiches with a 
variety of condiments and cheeses, 
fruit cocktail, chips and cookies to 
about 100 people at the Interfaith 
Shelter.  The lunch was well received 
and residents and outsiders were 
greatly appreciative.

Our volunteers were Jeff Mazur, Dave 
Mahon, Denny DaPra, Nels Oman, 
Cathy Schroeder, Grand daughter 
Aliyah Schroeder and Don Schroeder.

Kiwanis Disc Golf Clean Up

Thank you Kiwanis volunteers Denny 
DaPra, Jeff Mazur, Stan Mazur, Linda 
Hayes & Mike Zuchowski for your hard 
work cleaning up the fairways at Kiwanis 
Disc Golf! The course looks amazing!



HELP!

Splash Pad Celebration



Photo of the 
Month

Max Drake Golf Outing

From  the  Jackson  Friendly  Home

We are so thankful for our community! Without them, this project would not have 
happened. Thank you to The Kiwanis Club of Jackson, Michigan for donating money toward
the raised garden beds, Steve Vermett's Custom Finish Carpenter for building, Beck's 
Flower Shop and Gardens for plants, and Grow Jackson for assisting the ladies in 
planting. This was a true community project! Check for more photos on the Jackson 
Friendy Home FB page.



Book Stamping for  
Head  Start  Program

Kiwanis  volunteers  stamped  the
books being donated to the Head 
Start  Program  in  Jackson.  Our
donation  provides  a  book  for
every child in the program.



July Birthdays

July 4 -  Shelley Jusick 
July 7 - Mary Hitch
July 15  -  Dr  Jim Schindler 
July 17 - Tim Hartley
July 25 - Sally Wingle 
July 30  -  David Gould

Aktion Club is the only service club Key Club is a student led, high
for adults with disabilities, with school organization that
more than 10,000 members encourages leadership through
worldwide. Club members become serving others.  Key Club
competent, capable, caring leaders remains active in partnership
through the vehicle of service. Our with our Kiwanis Club and
Kiwanis Club supports the Aktion Western High School. Ruth
Club along with leaders Mary Turk Bocka & Katie Sullivan are
and Cheri Johnson. advisors for the Club along with

Stan Mazur as the Kiwanis
contact.


